
Henry J. Wegrocki 
	

June 11, 1975 

323 Folcroft Street 

Baltimore, MD. 21224.  

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Route 8 

Frederick, MD. 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I have received your letter and thank you very much for 

your reply. Enclosed is my order blank for three of 

your books and a check for the sum of $18.75. 

The executive session transcript dated January 22, 1964 

of which you speak is included in Whitewash IV is it not? 

I am most certain that it is, however, if it isn't, would 

you please inform me as to how I may acquire a copy. 

Another questipn for you: How and where can a set of 

the President's Commission on the Assassination of Presi-

dent John F. Kennedy be purchased? I would like to have 

a set of the 26 volumes of the Warren Report, however, 

I am unsure as to where they are to be purchased. I have 

written the U.S. Government Printing Office three times 

but recieved no reply as of yet. Please inform me on 

this matter. Thank you for your assistance. 

P.S.--Would you please 	 Sincerely, 
autograph the in- 	1 	ti' 
side cover of each 
of the books. 
Thank you. 

Henry J. Wegrocki 

A. G. 


